
 

 

 

Seniors in Arts Erasmus+  
Second Transnational Partners Meeting 

Within the scope of the Erasmus+ project Seniors in Arts, Second 
Transnational Partners Meeting of our project was held on 13th of May 
2022 in Wroclaw, Poland. The project was carried out under the 
coordination of Foundation Pro Scientia Publica from Poland, with the 
participation of Buharkent Halk Eğitimi Merkezi from Turkey, Sinergia 
Cooperativa from Italy, Associacao Animam Vinemtem Association from 
Portugal and Roes Cooperativa Koin.S.EP. from Greece. Italian partners 
had to attend the meeting online due to some health reasons. 


